A special meeting of the Marathon City School Board was held on Monday, January 31,
2022, in the High School Auditorium The meeting was called to order at 7:00 AM by
President Jodi DeBroux. She led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Present were board -members Knoeck, Seubert, Vesely, Klumpyan and DeBroux, and
administrative staff Rick Parks.

Written notice of the meeting was posted and sent to the news media on Friday,
January 28, 2022.

The board reviewed changes to the District COVID protocol. Motion by Vesely, 2nd by
on day 6 if asymptomatic, or 24 hours after symptoms subside. It is recommended they
mask for days 6 through 10. Siblings of a positive case may return to school and be
symptom checked for the first 5 days the sibling is positive. Contact tracing and
symptom checking of close contacts will be discontinued. Chiropractors will be added
provided they are listed as a primary care provider and provide communication within
the scope of their practice. Masks are still required on public transportation (buses) due
~ to the Federal requirement that was extended to March 18, 2022. The new protocol will
begin Wednesday, February 2nd. Yes - Vesely, Seubert, Knoeck, and Vesely. No -
Klumpyan. Motion carried 4-1.

Motion by Knoeck, 2nd by Klumpyan to adjourn. Motion carried. The meeting

adjourned at 8:04 AM.
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Beth Seubert, Clerk




